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Thank you to our parent/carers friends and families for joining 

us at our many Christmas activities and 

events held throughout the school.  We 

always appreciate your support especially 

as so many of our school community have 

been unwell.  We hope you all enjoy the 

break and are soon back to good health. 

 
Sport / PE update 

Over the past few weeks, many pupils have been involved in 

numerous sporting events which have all taken place at Arthur 

Mellows Village College.   

 

Cross Country  

On the 9th November, a selection of pupils represented 

Norwood at the SOKE Cross Country event. Although we did 

not place, many pupils achieved fantastic personal results - 

numerous coming in the top 20 out of over 100 runners! All of 

the pupils tried their best and they all represented the school 

exceptionally well.  Well done!! 

 

Indoor Athletics 

On 23rd November, Year 4 went to AMVC once again and 

competed in the SOKE Indoor Athletics Festival. Every pupil in 

the class took part in a series of events including hurdles, 

standing jump, vertical jump, obstacle races and many more. 

The whole way through the morning, the scores were close but 

with some fantastic efforts and results.  Norwood achieved 

first place. Well done!! 

 

Gym and Dance Festival 

A week later, it was the turn of Y3 as they took part in the Gym 

and Dance Festival. All of the pupils performed their routine to 

the other schools with confidence and supported the rest of the 

schools who also shared what they had been working on. All 

pupils thoroughly enjoyed their time.  Well done Norwood. 

 

Norwood Website 

Please check our website www.norwood-school.co.uk for copies 

of all letters, diary dates and news updates.  Norwood online 

School Calendar is always being updated as more events are 

scheduled.  Click here 

 

School Menu 

The current school menu will continue into the new year – this 

can be found by clicking on School Menu   

 

 

Starting on Week 1 - Thursday 5th 

January with Build a Burger Day.   

 

Then Week 2 of the menu.   

A new menu will be shared in 

January to follow week 2. 

 

 

 

Diary Dates: 

• Thursday 5th January 2023 - Spring Term starts 

• Tuesday 10th January – NHS Height and Weight- Rec and 

Y6 

• Tuesday 17th January - Sports Ambassador Y5 and Y6 

selected children only 

• Thursday 19th January – Caterlink Special Menu 

 

Norwood's Got Talent 

The Norwood's Got Talent Final took place on Thursday 15th 

December and wow, what an evening!  All eight acts, the four hosts 

and the dance club put on an amazing show and as a school we are 

so proud of each and every one of them. 

 
Norwood’s Got Talent winners 

The well deserving winners were, Eliza May and Isla who stole the 

hearts of the entire audience.  

 

2nd Place 

Thomas  

 

 

3rd Place 

Iris, Megan, Evie, 

Elsie   

 

We cannot wait to start planning for Norwood’s Got Talent 2023, so 

if you think you may like to have a go, we would love to see what 

you can do! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We wish you all a  

Merry Christmas 

and  

A Happy New 

Year  

 

We look forward to seeing you all on 

Thursday 5th January 2023 

http://www.norwood-school.co.uk/
https://www.norwood-school.co.uk/calendar/?calid=3&pid=16&viewid=1
https://www.norwood-school.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=3896&type=pdf

